Subject: 2022/3635/P

Dear Ms Henry,

I live on Howitt Road and once again maintain my objections to the proposed planning application at Howitt
Close.

The changes are minimal and it is a blatant at attempt of pushing through their construction despite residents
and locals objections. It’s quite a cynical course of action on their side (Freshwater)in the pursuit of
cxpanding their property portfolio for extra profits.

The disruption, the noise, degrading of quality of life for the street residents is not something we want. As
well as the impact building an extra floor has to resident next to Howitt close. There was an extension built
next to our house, years of construction only to have more noise from neighbours and less privacy is not
something I would wish on anyone.

Kind regards

Frederic Heymans

1c Howitt Road
NW34LT



